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 testing the hypothesis about the behavior's function. In this second
edition up to date with fresh research, case studies, and anecdotes, the
authors clarify how clinicians carry out FBAs: measuring behavior; The
main element to resolving issue behavior is to first determine its
purpose by conducting a functional behavior assessment (FBA). observing
behavior and collecting data;Parents and experts caring for people who
have autism sometimes encounter baffling, challenging
behavior--noncompliance, aggression, or repetitive actions--which they
don t learn how to stop. And today, there's new materials about how to
do FBAs beyond clinical settings--at school, locally, and at
home--producing this strategy more accessible to parents and teachers in
lifestyle.
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 It's a good intro to the topic. While that is a somewhat short
publication, it packs in every of the most pertinent information
regarding assessments. Written in a professional and easy-to-read way,
it helps to breakdown some of the difficult language within Cooper.
Includes comprehensive information regarding defining and calculating
behavior, and also analogue functional analysis. That is a "go-to" guide
best for everyone, including clinicians and parents. Five Stars A must
for just about any BEH Therapist's toolbox. It's a good intro to the
topic Well written and informative.Small, Yet Comprehensive! Four Stars
Gives the right points
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